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Tis' the Season 

|| December 2021 ||

Happy Holidays from all of these cuties at  Longview School! 
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December is a fun and busy time at Longview School. Our
students have started to create some wonderful gifts for
their family members and will continue to craft throughout
December. We want our students to feel the magic of
giving  this holiday season. 

December at Longview School will be filled with singing,
crafting, reading, learning and smiling! :) 
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Save the Date... 
December 8: Hot Lunch 
December 10: PD Day - No School for Students
December 15: Mad Science In School Activity!
December 17: Christmas fun day and Early
Dismissal  - 11:50am
December 18th to 31st: Christmas Break
January 1: Happy New Year!
January 3: Back to School
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Instagram
Join us on Instagram to keep up with all of our
December fun!

 Find us on Instagram:   Longview_School 

The Spirit of Giving 
"How does giving make you feel?"
"Giving makes them feel good and makes you
want to do more"
"It makes the other person feel good, and you feel
good too!"
-Grade 2/3

Snowman building!

Giving Back this Holiday Season
This December the students of Longview School will
be giving back to the community through reading!
Students are encouraged to read, read, read. As a
school we are hoping to read 250 books! 

A reading card will be sent home with each student to
record the books they have read. An adult must initial
and they are to be returned to school on December
15th. 

We want to thank the Foothills Composite High
School for being our partners in giving this holiday
season! We hope to foster a spirit of giving that will
last a lifetime! 

Happy Holidays!Happy Holidays!Happy Holidays!


